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1. Progress since last Report 

This is the second formal Highlight Report to the SPG. 

This report covers all three of the SPG Sub-Groups. 

At the recent meeting of the Strategic Commissioning Plan 
Authors’ Group the remit of the three SPG Sub-Groups was 
discussed. Specifically, it was identified that there were 
numerous significant dependencies between the three groups.  

For example, any practical hub model is likely to require some 
form of generic care worker; generic workers may be at the 
core of an isles model of care; health and social care hubs 
could be part of an isles strategy, etc.. 

As such, it was decided that the three Sub-Groups should be 
merged. Shaun Hourston-Wells will co-ordinate the revised 
group. 

The SPG undertook a brief workshop session in respect of 
each of the sub-groups. The consensus of the SPG was that 
whatever model was recommended or adopted, in respect of 
all sub-groups, they would have to achieve improved services 
and outcomes for service users, otherwise there would be little 
point in proceeding.  

2. Items to be escalated to another Forum 
 
 
 

Timescales 
 
 
 

3. Risk Assessment 
• HSCH’s, Generic Workers and IMOC will need to be 

delivered within the context of significant savings across 
OHAC; however, the status quo is an unstainable model 

4. Critical Issues to be Addressed 

The SPG was tasked with addressing the three themes, by the IJB, 
several months ago. Unfortunately, staff changes and illness have 
prevented meetings of the Generic Worker and IMOC Sub-Groups from 

   



long-term model and alternative models of health and 
social care services must be designed and promulgated. 

taking place. Whilst identifying the critical inter-dependency of the three 
projects is a significant step forward, it is now incumbent upon the new 
group to prepare recommendations for the SPG, at the earliest 
opportunity. 

5. Link to Financial Strategy 
 

6. Look Ahead – Actions in the next reporting period 
• The revised Working Group will meet for the first time. (The HSCH 

Sub-Group has met twice, previously.) 

 


